
  

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                

                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

20th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Thank you for the support you have given to the school and staff since September; working together as we do 

means that we can give your children the very best experiences and opportunities at Shoreham Village School 

and we appreciate your engagement with us. 

 

It was especially lovely to see so many of you at our Christmas Concert yesterday and the children certainly 

gave an outstanding performance for their audience. 

 

Thank you very much for the lovely cards and gifts that you have given me.  I hope that, like me, you can all 

look forward to a peaceful, restful and happy festive season, spending time with loved ones. 

 

Happy Christmas! 

 

 
 

Gillian Lovatt-Young 

Head 
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